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To: IHCDA Partners      Notice:  PN-24-23 
From:  IHCDA 
Date: July 18, 2024 
Re: Public Hearing for Draft of the 2025-2026 CSBG State Plan 
 
Pursuant to Section 676(a)(2)(B) of the CSBG Act, IHCDA encourages citizens, stakeholder 
agencies and legislators to participate in the development of the State of Indiana Community 
Services Block Grant (CSBG) State Plan for federal fiscal years 2025 and 2026. In accordance 
with this regulation, IHCDA is providing the opportunity for citizens to comment on the 2025-
2026 State Plan draft, which will be submitted to the US Department of Health and Human 
Services, Office of Community Services, on or before September 1, 2024. The State Plan 
defines the uses and methods of distribution of funding for the CSBG Program.  
 
Click here to access the draft of the CSBG State Plan. 
 
A virtual public hearing will be held to discuss the draft 2025-2026 State Plan on Monday, 
August 19, 2024, at 1:00 p.m. ET that can be accessed as follows: 
 
By computer: 
Microsoft Teams Need help?  
Join the meeting now  
Meeting ID: 254 181 640 051  
Passcode: 5jFuF8  
 
Dial in by phone  
+1 317-552-1674,,980245252# United States, Indianapolis  
Find a local number  
Phone conference ID: 980 245 252#  
 
Join on a video conferencing device  
Tenant key: indiana@m.webex.com  
Video ID: 112 025 245 6  
More info  
+1 317-552-1674,,100526687#   United States, Indianapolis  
Phone Conference ID: 100 526 687#  
Find a local number | Reset PIN  

https://www.in.gov/ihcda/files/2025-2026-Indiana-CSBG-State-Plan-PUBLIC-COMMENT.pdf
https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting?omkt=en-US
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ODUzNTk5NGQtOGM2My00YTdkLWIyOTEtNGE0OWQ2NzU0MjJm%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222199bfba-a409-4f13-b0c4-18b45933d88d%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22da4a83b3-5e1b-4486-987b-e2a0c955ff38%22%7d
tel:+13175521674,,980245252
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/4e9ab633-7e9f-4c58-9a45-b04d55813210?id=980245252
mailto:indiana@m.webex.com
https://www.webex.com/msteams?confid=1120252456&tenantkey=indiana&domain=m.webex.com
tel:+13175521674,,100526687#%20
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/4e9ab633-7e9f-4c58-9a45-b04d55813210?id=100526687
https://dialin.teams.microsoft.com/usp/pstnconferencing


This hearing will also serve as the Legislative Hearing, as required under the CSBG Act 105-
285 section 676(a)(3). 
 
Interested persons unable to attend the public hearing are invited to send written or emailed 
comments through Wednesday, August 21, 2024, to the following address or call toll free, 800-
872-0371, during normal business hours. 
 
IHCDA  
30 S. Meridian Street, Suite 900 
Indianapolis, IN 46204  
Attention: Community Programs Manager - CSBG, Tina Darling tdarling@ihcda.in.gov  

mailto:tdarling@ihcda.in.gov
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